
MEMO TO: IHLS Board of Directors 
FROM: Sandra West, Chair  
DATE: April 20, 2023 
RE: FY2024 Board Elections 

The IHLS Nominating Committee met Thursday April 20, 2023. The committee reviewed and 
confirmed the results of the election. Committee members contacted phoned all successful 
candidates and to confirm those chosen to serve on the board. All candidates were contacted 
to thank them for running on the ballots and to confirm the end of the election. An 
announcement will go out to membership one week prior to the May board meeting and the 
committee will present the newly elected slate to the board at the May board meeting. 
Committee Recommendations to Improve the Election Process: 

• Confirm how election results are presented to the committee
• Differentiate public library trustee from public library representative when seeking

nominees
• Confirm commitment of committee members to attend all meetings
• When recruiting committee members share the number of months and meetings they

will commit to
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